
Dear MCE Parents/ Guardians, 

Read Across America Week will be celebrated the week of March 1st- March 5th.  
MCE has the following activities planned:  

 
 

Monday, March 1st- Character Day 
Students may dress up as either a Dr. Seuss character or their favorite storybook
character. 

Tuesday, March 2nd- Virtual Book Buddies
Classes may secure a virtual guest reader. 

 
Wednesday, March 3rd- Fan Favorites

Teachers will share his/ her favorite book or author.
 

Thursday, March 4th - Curl up with a Good Book
Students may wear school appropriate pajamas. Students and staff will
participate in D.E.A.R. (Drop Everything And Read) time in the morning. 

 
Friday, March 5th- Fox in Socks Drive 

Students may bring in a new pack of socks that will be donated to a shelter, and
students may wear crazy socks.  

Please keep in mind the school dress code.  We hope the students enjoy
participating in this school-wide celebration of one of the most loved children’s
authors! 

Happy reading!
MCE Staff


